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What has been worked on in the past month?  

In the past month, we have been working on varying the allocated rooms for our lectures, as 

during the first semester, our lectures were always held in the room INB1103. As well as, 

planning on ways in which we can support students of diverse backgrounds. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

We have been successful in being able to change the timetables rooms. Now, we have 

rooms in the Minerva building, Junxion, ATB, etc. which is amazing! It won't be as such of a 

routine anymore, instead, we are occasionally moving around! 

The delivery of the lectures has also massively improved. More students are satisfied with 

how the content is taught and the pace it is taught in, which is great to hear! 

Plans for next month  

For the next month, we have plans on making a sort of "Day of a medical student" vlog that 

could possibly be put up on the website for prospective students to watch and hopefully be 

encouraged to join us for the next following years or simply have an insight on a day of a 

medical student. 

 

We are also looking into fully establishing and kick-starting off our medical society, which will 

most likely be a partnership with the currently Lincoln MedSoc, as a branch. Hopefully, we 

will be able to start planning exciting events such as summer balls, sports games, etc. 


